
Town of Black Earth  

Minutes of 2025 Town Budget Hearing  

Thursday, November 14, 2024 

   

 

1. Meeting Call to Order.  Town Chair Tom Turk called the hearing to order at 6:30 PM.  

Supervisors Barb Parrell, Joann Bennett, Treasurer Brenda Kahl, and Clerk Stephanie 

Zwettler were present.  Also in attendance:  Road Patrolman Jason Handel, Jim & Elaine 

Turk, Peter Wood, and Peter Weil. 

 

2. 2025 Town Budget.  Clerk Stephanie Zwettler presented the proposed 2025 Town Budget 

and explained the budget preparation process based on information from the WI Dept. of 

Revenue, WI Dept. of Transportation, and other sources.   The clerk also previewed 

anticipated expenditures for 2025.  The budget was reviewed and discussed as needed.   

 

3. Adjourn.  Elaine Turk moved and Jim Turk seconded a motion to adjourn the public  

hearing.  Motion carried on voice vote.  The public hearing adjourned at 6:40 PM. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Stephanie Zwettler, Town Clerk 


